
On behalf of the Ontario Medical Students Association (OMSA), we would like to congratulate
you on your admission to medical school! We are so excited for you to join our community and
look forward to getting to know you over the next few years.

OMSA is your provincial governance and advocacy body, and as a medical student, your
automatic and free membership gives you access to OMSA’s many events, services, and
grants. OMSA is also your dedicated student voice to various healthcare, health policy, and
medical education bodies including the Ontario Medical Association (OMA), the College of
Physicians and Services of Ontario (CPSO), the Canadian Federation of Medical Students
(CFMS), and the Council of Faculties of Medicine (COFM).

Finally, we are a leadership development organization, aiming to create educational and
extra-curricular environments that promote personal growth and advance leadership skills. We
encourage you to get involved with OMSA early and often, whether applying for grants,
attending events, or participating in our many committees and sub-committees!
 
To  ensure you stay in the loop, follow us on our socials:
 
Facebook Group: Ontario Medical Student Opportunities
Twitter: @OMSAOfficial
Instagram: @omsaofficial
Website: www.OMSA.ca
Communiqué: scan the QR code to receive a monthly 
newsletter summarizing all upcoming opportunities!

If you have any questions about getting involved, suggestions for activities or events, or want
support for an issue happening at your school – reach out to us! We’d love to hear from you.
 
Enjoy a wonderful summer and once again, CONGRATULATIONS! We can’t wait to see you grow
and achieve over the course of your degree.  
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